
 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

December 23, 2023 

Winter Storm: Closures 
 
WELLINGTON COUNTY AND GUELPH, ON-  Environment Canada has issued and winter storm 
warning for much of the province, including Wellington County. The major winter storm is 
expected to begin Friday morning and continue into the weekend. 

The County of Wellington will close the following facilities: 

• All Wellington County Libraries 
• Wellington County Museum and Archives 
• All County Waste Facilities 

Curbside collection is scheduled for today but may change due to weather conditions. 

The County will continue to provide local updates as information becomes available.  All County 
facility closures and interruptions to service will be posted on social media and on the County’s 
website.  Residents are encouraged to follow their local municipality on social media for local 
updates. 
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Media, please contact: 

Andrea Ravensdale, Communications Manager 
T 519.837.2600 x 2320 
E andrear@wellington.ca 
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